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Thursday, 17 December 2020 
 
Dear Parents 
 
RE: Bhagavad-Gita 
 
Please see a message below on behalf of the ISKCON community: 
 
The anniversary of when the Bhagavad-Gita was spoke is upon us again. This is year it falls on 
Christmas Day. Annually parents of Krishna Avanti have been supporting ISKCON's local initiative 
to sponsor Bhagavad-Gitas which are placed and shared with other schools, hospitals, and this 
year within hotels.  
 
We invite you take part in this initiative by sponsoring Bhagavad-Gitas. You sponsor in the 
following way: 
1 Gita   £4 
5 Gitas   £20 
10 Gitas £40 
20 Gitas £80 
 
If you would like to sponsor Gitas, then please contact Amrta Keli (Alka Gadhia) on 07745577133.  
 
Thank you so much for your consideration.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Amrta Keli - Alka 
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